STATE OF MISSOURI

POST OFFICE BOX 150
JEFFERSON CITY, MISSOURI
BETSY AUBUCHON 65102 LYDIA DEWITT
CLaRE (573) 751-4144 GENERAL COUNSEL

September 21, 2022

Ms. Jennifer Hulme
Hulme Resources Inc.

Alternatives to Guardianship Project
903A SE 7% Street

Lee’s Summit, Missouri 64063
jennifer@gohulme.com

Dear Ms. Hulme:

This will acknowledge your letter to Chief Justice Wilson regarding the status of a
2017 complaint sent to this Court by Spectrum Institute. I have been asked to respond.

At the time the complaint was received, the Court reviewed and considered the
submitted materials regarding guardianship proceedings in Missouri. The Court became
aware of proposed legislation that, if enacted, would significantly modify guardianship
proceedings in the state and would address several of the concerns Spectrum Institute
identified. In light of that legislation’s subsequent adoption, the Court determined no

action should be taken while the probate divisions worked to implement the new
legislation.

The Court appreciates your interest in guardianship proceedings within the state
and remains open to receiving any additional materials for consideration on the subject.

Very truly yours,
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Lydia DeWitt
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